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Date: 29.07.2024 

To                                                                                                                        

Department of Corporate Service  

BSE Limited  

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers  

Dalal Street, Fort  

Mumbai – 400001 

 

Dear Sir / Madam, 

BSE Scrip: PHARMAID | Code: 524572 | ISIN: INE117D01018 

Sub: Intimation of receipt _of approval by the Stock Exchange for application for 

Reclassification of persons forming part of the Promoter / Promoter Group from 

“Promoter & Promoter Group Category to Public Category” shareholders of the 

Company pursuant to Regulation 31A of Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing 

Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 (“SEBI LODR 

Regulations”) 
 

This is with reference to the captioned subject, and in compliance with Regulation 31A of SEBI 

LODR Regulations and amendment(s) thereto, we wish to inform you that the Company has 

received approval from the BSE Limited (BSE) vide it letter LIST/COMP/HN/400/2024-25 

dated 29th July 2024 for re-classification of the following persons from ‘Promoter /Promoter 

Group’ category to ‘Public’ category of the Company: 

Sl. 

No 

Name No. of equity shares 

held as on today 

% of shareholding as 

on today 

1 Ms. Veena Lalwani  15,645 0.04% 

2 Mr. Abhishek Jain  0 0.00% 

3 Mr. Ghisulal Jain  36,070 0.10% 

4 Mr. Shubash lalwani  32,800 0.09% 

5 Ms. Abhilekha Jain  34,128 0.10% 

 

Consequently, the above-mentioned persons are now re-classified to ‘Public’ category with 

immediate effect and will not be reported as members of the promoter / promoter group in the 

shareholding pattern that will be filed with the Stock Exchanges under Regulation 31 of the 

SEBI Listing Regulations, going forward. The approval letter of BSE is enclosed herewith for 

reference. 

Request you to kindly take the same on record and oblige. 

For Pharmaids Pharmaceuticals Limited 

 

 

Kaushik Kumar 

(Company Secretary & Head-Legal)  

Encl.: a/a 
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